From:

To: rufthill Weckman

Cc Knight, Nickd aus@Waterboards
Subject: RE: North Yuba ‘idater District

Date: Wiednesday, July 17, 2019 2:07:00 PM

Mr. Weckmann,

Thank you for your email request and input. | have included our attorney, Nicholas Knight, in my
reply so he has your email.

You and any other concerned citizen served by the NYWD are encouraged to stay involved
regarding the appropriate use of Prop 1 funding by elected officials, NYWD staff, and their
contractors and use the Water Beard fraud reporting web page to provide the Water Board
with relevant information.

Respectfully,

Jacques P, Lord, CEG

Water Boards
Ofﬁce'af Ehforcehent
801 K Street, Suite 2300
Sacramento, Ca 95814
{916)-341-5651 office

From: ruffhill Weckman i@ meanoom:

Sent: Wednesday, July 17, 2019 1:55 PM

To: Lord, Jacques@ Waterboards <Jacques.Lord@Waterboards.ca.gov>

Cc: Crystal Martin XEe@atSliDesaihaOabencany>; Terry & Lisa Brown
KAEPOHrORpOo0I0@IAMENNS  Douglas & Debbie Nielson xa@Xs REHSGH@ERGDEEHEC Nancy
Casey sockatia®@enirenae,; Randy & Kathy Fletcher xyaode@Rerchadancamns; ruffhill Weckman
PSR IER O R0 >

Subject: North Yuba Water District

Mr. Lord; Thank you for taking the time to discuss the issue on the telephone. The following will
summarize our discussion and place , in writing, my requests.

» | represent, one of the hundreds, of satisfied customers of North Yuba Water District (NYWD).
| have been with them for 37 years with excellent service and representation by most of the
Board of Directors.

» | am making a Public Information Act request for a copy of any complaints made to your
agency toward NYWD. We also hope to have this document include the name or names or the
persons making the complaint.

e We are requesting a meeting with yourself or others from your Department. We believe , we
can give you pertinent information as to the real motivations of the complaint. | can set this
meeting up in ashort amount of time. Friday would be doable, | would keep the numbers
down to six people and we could conduct the meeting at a local home or other location of you
desire.

e We fill that your Water Board Is being used as a pawn in a propaganda effort. This effort is
causing serious damage to the citizens of our small communities.

e We hope that a quick resolution to your investigation can be made and the results made
public, Therefore, if our request to meet with you would delay your report, we would forgo
the request for a meeting. We have confidence with your efforts to make a determination
based upon facts. The NYWD Board meets on the fourth Thursday of the month, a conclusion
and report prior to that date would be a blessing to our community.

® | cannot understate the amount of outright lies and distortions that have been made by a few
individuals.

Sincerely;

Clawrence R. Weckmaon

Clarence (Buck) Weckman
XEROOXIBEAAX
XOUXBOER X

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



